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Heads Up 
 
 

Dear parents 

 
This week, our three lovely year six girls took their SATS tests. 

There were six exams for them to face, some of them an hour long. It 
was a potentially very stressful situation which they handled with 

composure and positivity. We are incredibly proud of them regardless of 
the actual results. They couldn’t have worked harder and we all felt that 

they were well prepared for the tests. Thanks to Mrs Blackwell and Sheila 
Garton for all your help and hard work. Well done girls! 

 
Class three enjoyed a trip to our friends at Kettleshulme on Wednesday 

where they participated in a programme from the FA called Mini Whistlers. 
They made new friends, learned new skills and it was a nice way for year 

6 to relax in the afternoon. 
 

 
 
The PTA have organised a family quiz night for Saturday 21st May from 

5.30 – 7.30. Tickets are £5 per adult and free for children which includes 
a hot meal. It’s set to be a great night with some interesting rounds… 

Thanks to everyone who brought in a donation for the raffle – there’s still  
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time if you forgot! Raffle tickets have been sent home with the children so 

please try to sell these and return and stubs and money to the office. 
 

Parents of children attending the residential are invited to an information 
session on Wednesday 18th May at 3.30pm. Mrs Blackwell and Miss 

Millington, who will accompany the trip, have been to visit Ilam and will 
be sharing the plans and photographs. 

 

On Thursday 19th May Class 3 will be taking part in a small schools’ 
football tournament at Wincle Primary School during the afternoon – wish 

us luck!  
 

 
Kind regards 

 

Joanne Bromley 
 
Head Teacher 

 
If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then please do not 
come to school, stay at home and do a lateral flow test. If it is positive, please 
report it to school and follow the latest guidance on isolation. 
 
Diary Dates:    
 

Monday 16th May   - KS1 SATS WEEK 
Tuesday 17th May   - Craft Club – collect at 4.20pm 
Wednesday 18th May  -  Year 6 – Crucial Crew @ Macclesfield Rugby Club 

                                                     KS2 Football Training at Kettleshulme (for those signed up) 
      collect children from school at 4.40pm 

3.30pm - Years 3-6 Residential Information Evening  
Thursday 19th May    - Football Tournament @ Wincle School  

Kickstart After School Club  
Friday 20th May   - KS2 Music Lesson Clarinet - Bring instruments 

Sale Sharks Tag Rugby – School Uniform to be worn and PE  
kits need to be in school   
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